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Public Hearing

Supporting Comments: 8378-8432 Oak Street

Proposed development: 8378 -8432 Oak Street

To Whom it may concern;

My name is Leeza Looned, as a resident of the Marpole Community, I'm writing in support of the
development proposed at 8378 - 8432 Oak Street. Not only will this development help with our City's
significant housing shortage but it will also assist with revitalizing the neighborhood. The architectural design
of this proposed development is very attractive and will help bring beauty back to the Marpole Community!

Overall, I fully support this project, and should there be any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Thank you in anticipation.

cCza l.oonca
"s.22(1) Personal and Confidential"




Burke, Teresita

From: Erik SChWeiZ ""s.22(1) Personal and Confidential"
Sent: Monday, January 15, 2018 11:47 PM
To: Public Hearing

Subject: 8378 - 8432 Oak St

Hello;

My name is Erik Schweiz and | am a resident of Marpole. | am writing in full support of the 8378 - 8432 Oak St.
development. The Marpole community and Vancouver as a whole suffers from a lack of

housing. Developments such as 8378 - 8432 Oak St. offer a solution to this problem. Currently this section of
Oak Street is lined with aged single family homes and many of them are in poor condition. The design of the
proposed development is also very appealing and will make the area more vibrant.

Thank you.

Regards,

Erik Schweiz

"s.22(1) Personal and Confidential"






